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CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, SAN BERNARDINO

Office of the President

November 19, 2021

Lisa Anderson
President
Association for Supply Chain Management, Inland Empire Chapter
2058 N. Mills Ave. No. 532
Claremont, CA 91711

Dear Ms. Anderson:

On behalf of California State University, San Bernardino I want to express my sincere
appreciation for the Association for Supply Chain Management, Inland Empire Chapter’s recent
gift in support of scholarships for our students. Our students work hard every day to achieve their
goals and supporters like you make all the difference in their lives.

The ASCM-APICS Inland Empire Chapter #112 Ben Schlussel Supply Chain Management
Endowed Scholarship Fund is the first endowed scholarship on campus in support of students
pursuing careers in supply chain management. This will be an amazing resource for the
department and its students. Thank you again for your contribution.

Sincerely,

Tomas Morales
President

Robert Nava, Vice President, University Advancementcc:
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